
December 15th December 

Dear Parents and carers 

I am pleased to be able to inform you that we will be running Booster sessions for all children in 

Year 6 in preparation for the SATs in May. This extra tuition will benefit your child in revising 

and help them to build up confidence for the SATs tests. The children will 

be taught in small groups with a numeracy focus. Lessons will specifically target the needs of 

the children in each group. These sessions will be run by school staff, who the children are 

familiar with.  

____________________________________________________ 

Your child’s session is on a Tuesday after school until 4.05p.m.  

These will commence on Tuesday 9th January and run until May.  

Your child can walk home or be collected from the Year 6 classroom at the end of the session.  

Could you please complete the attached form and return to school no later than Wednesday 

20th December. 

If you require any information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thanks again for your continued support.  

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Bower  

 

SATs Booster Club 2023 

 

Child’s name: ____________________________________________________  

 

I will collect my child from the Y6 classroom at 4.05 pm. _____ 

 

I give permission for my child to walk home at 4.05 p.m._____ 

 

Signed _______________________________________Date ___________________ 


